
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amphitrite St South, Walney Island, Barrow in Furness, Cumbria, LA14 3BG  

01229 471447 
December 2018 

      Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Merry Christmas to all our families!  

Thank you for all your support during this very 

busy term from charity donations, shows, cake 

bakes, parents evenings, helping with homework 

activities, lifts, volunteering for school activities 

to name a few!!! Have a happy and safe Christmas 

break and we look forward to seeing you all in the 

New Year! 

 

Thank you! 

Raised £1,225 at Christmas Play: will be used to 

purchase a new spot light and also as a contribution 

towards the cost of the Christmas trip to Cinema. 

 

Family Learning 

A small number of our parents alongside their 

children took part in the Arts & Crafts Family 

learning course this half term. If you are 

interested in taking part in the Family Learning 

courses next year, please see Ms Lines – there will 

be new information and a new course starting ion 

the New Year! 

  

School House – Breakfast Club 

If your child would like a breakfast in the morning 

at the Breakfast Club, please ensure they are at 

the School House for 8.20am so that there is 

enough time to prepare & eat! Thank you! Don’t 

forget we have an after school club at the School 

house too! For more details, contact school on 

471447. 

 

Answering Machine.  

At very busy times, we are unable to personally 

answer all your calls.  We would like to encourage 

you to leave messages on the school’s answering 

machine as these are checked regularly. 

 

Our Successes: 

Y5 & Y6 spent a day at Furness College discovering 

what opportunities are available to them at college 

& beyond! The children particularly enjoyed the 

interactive activities and we able to try new 

experiences. 

  

  
 Huge congratulations to our Athletics team who 

have reached the County Finals in Penrith next 

term! Good Luck! 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

December 

21st Break up for Christmas holidays, 3.30pm 

 
January 2019 

8th All children Back to School, 9am start 

16th Y6 Height & Weight 

24th Recruiting Teachers Event in school, 4-5pm 

February 2019 

1st NSPCC Number Day 

5th Y5/6 Basketball League at Hoops 

14th Young Voices at Manchester Arena 

March 2019 

27th Cumbria Athletics Finals, Penrith 

 

 

Our Successes: 

100% Attendance 

Very Well Done to the children who achieved 100% 

attendance this term – we recognise that this is 

not an easy accomplishment. Each child will receive 

a certificate and a SWJS 100% attendance pin 

badge. 

Good Luck to everyone next term! 
3HA 
Abigail Crawford 

Lucy Davies 

Joseph Ducie 

Jack Fish 

Autumn Fisher 

Dylan Heath 

Lilly Herrington 

George Turnough 

Ethan Tyson 

Jacob Wadiun 

3MH 
Kaiya Hock 

Eden Livingstone 

Mason Walker 

 

4E 
Lucie Boldison 

Zara Cavan 

Elwood Curtis 

Isabelle Drake 

Noah Harrison 

Riley Heron 

Michael Moore 

Neve Rae 

Lexi Rushton 

Corey Stamp 

4W 
Alfie Allan 

James Cassley 

Oliver Chelton 

Sam Cocking 

Luka Goncalves 

Isabelle 

Griffiths 

Kian Hobson 

Tilly McMath 

Georgia Mitchell 

Charlie Willcox 

5A 
Toby Conaghan 

Lucas Evans 

Yasmine Jacobs 

Leo Kendall 

Lily-Mae Lewis 

Ben Thompson 

Isaac Wadiun 

Lyla Whitall 

5McI 
Brooke Burns 

Ruby Caldwell 

George Charnley 

Evie Cheshire 

Oscar Gaskell 

Kenzie Griffiths 

Skyla Hock 

Owen Managh 

Georgia Mooney 

Jaxon Shaw 

Lyla Swift 

Lewis Thompson 

6McK 
Ella Corkill 

Kane Gow 

Heidi Reid 

Hannah Spry 

Harvey White 

6B 
Charlie Corkill 

Harrison Hayton-

Ivison 

Grace Holmes 

Isla Marshall 

 

Swimming 

Year 4 first half Spring Term 2019 (£16.50) 

Year 3 second half Spring Term 2019 (£20) 

Please pay via Parentmail or send cash to the 

school Office. 

 

 

 

 Work of the Month November 2018
 

Well done to the following children who achieved 

Work of the Month!  

 
3HA – Rylan Athersmith & Layton Abernethy 

3MH – Eden Livingstone 

4W – Aurora Walker 

4E – Elwood Curtis 

5McI – Evie Cheshire & Angel Jones 

5A – Jessica Stevens 

6McK – Ava Page 

6B –  Grace O’Brien 

 
 

Keep in touch with us!     
Download our parentmail app.  Follow us on our school’s 

Facebook page and Twitter account – we publish a lot 

of what happens on in school on here! 

Listed below is each class’ twitter account to see 

what’s happening in school. Just click ‘Following’ when 

you first log in. 

Mrs McParland/ Mrs Hall (3MH) - @mmcdatswjs 

Mrs Hall/ Mrs Atkinson (3HA) - @fhaswjs 

Mr Edwards (4E) - @redswjs 

Mr Wilson (4W) - @twiswjs 

Mrs McIntyre (5McI) - @pmcswjs 

Mrs Anderson (5A) - @fanswjs 

Mrs McKellar (6McK) - @nmcswjs 

Mrs Banks (6B) - @mbaswjs 

Whole School - @swalneyj  

 

Our Successes: 

Some of our Y6 children have been taking part in 

the Kick Start programme, working with other 

children from other local schools. This is a 

picture of their celebration ceremony (missing 

from picture is Joey-James). 
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